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On 12 August 2009, Mr. Young Ng, our Chairman, attended a dinner reception jointly
hosted by the Y’s Men’s Club of Island South and the Y’s Men’s Club of Tsim Sha
Tsui and delivered a talk. 30 members from the two Clubs listened to Mr. Ng’s talk
on the concepts of geo-conservation and the background information and progress of
the application of National Geo-park. Response from the audience are positive and
encouraging and they raised questions and comments on geo-conservation issues.




